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Change	
  in	
  Managing	
  Director	
  Remuneration	
  

	
  

Marquee	
  Resources	
   Limited	
   (“Marquee	
  Resources”	
   or	
   “the	
   company”)	
   (ASX:MQR) announces that 
with immediate effect and backdated from 1 May 2017, the remuneration of the Company’s Managing 
Director, Charles Thomas, has increased from $60,000 per annum to $150,000 per annum. This 
change in remuneration is to recognise Mr Thomas’s increased workload, which has changed from a 
part time to full time position and also to bring his remuneration into line with industry standards.	
  	
  

	
  

For	
  further	
  information	
  please	
  contact:	
  

Anna	
  MacKintosh	
  –	
  Company	
  Secretary	
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